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 FY '19 Impact: Possible Increased Cost to OBNDD 

Full Year Impact: Possible Increased Cost to OBNDD 

Bill Summary and HB 2796 requires manufacturers and distributers who are required to  
 Comments: register with the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics and Dangerous Drugs  
 Control make available all data required pursuant to federal law, federal  
 rules and regulations and Section 827 of Title 21 of the United States  
 Code. 
 HB 2796 upon review by OBNDD is determined to have some cost  
 associated with implementation. According to the agency, “additional  
 resources would be necessary to include manpower and a database  
 system to track the information.” The revenue from a sister bill (HB  
 2795) is intended to fund this measure, although OBNDD estimates  
 the cost might exceed the $90,000 anticipated revenue from HB 2795. 
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